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Comments:  

I support HR72 in encouraging all businesses to have AEDs. As we know the Airport started 

their program with a zero-survival rate from community cardiac arrest. Today because of public 

access AEDs placed every 2 minutes and offering free training, we have saved 82 lives leading 

to a 82% survival rate. The community survival rate is still very low. With hope, this bill will 

encourage more companies to be prepared and not fear any liability leading to more save lives. 

Thank you for your support, 

Pam Foster, RN 

AED Institute, President & Owner 

AED Coordinator for State of Hawaii, DOT-Airports AED Program 

Executive Director for Kids4CPR 

Office: 3239 Ualena Street, #201, Honolulu, HI 96819 

Mailing: P.O. Box 1052, Trabuco Canyon, CA 92678 

C: (808) 388-5911 O: (808) 440-8988 | F: (808) 356-8197 
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